
 
STANDING COMMITTEE ON STATE DEVELOPMENT 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INQUIRY INTO CANTERBURY BANKSTOWN COUNCIL TO 

HOLD THIRD PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
9 February 2023 
 
On Monday 13 February 2023, the Standing Committee on State Development will hold a third public 
hearing for the inquiry into allegations of impropriety against agents of the City of Canterbury Bankstown 
Council. 
 
Appearing at the hearing will be City of Canterbury-Bankstown Council's Chief Executive Officer, Mr 
Matthew Stewart, and Director of Corporate Services, Mr Ken Manoski. 
 
The hearing will be held on Monday 13 February 2023 from 10.00 am in the Dixson Room at the 
State Library of New South Wales. The hearing room is open to the public.  
 
The hearing will be streamed live via the Parliament's website.  
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Aileen MacDonald MLC, on (02) 9230 2404 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/webcasts.aspx

